
SNOHOMISH COUNTY COUNCIL 
Snohomish County, Washington 

 
NOTICE OF ENACTMENT 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that on January 29, 2025, the Snohomish County 
Council approved Ordinance No. 24-114.  
 

ORDINANCE NO. 24-114 
 

APPROVING CONSOLIDATED CONTRACT WITH  
WASHINGTON STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND  

PROVIDING AUTHORITY TO APPROVE ANY FUTURE AMENDMENTS 
 

Background: The ordinance approves a consolidated contract with Washington State 
Department of Health (DOH) and provide authority to approve any future amendments. 
This funding allows Snohomish County Health Department to continue providing core 
public health services. The Department receives the majority of its grant funding through a 
consolidated contract with the DOH that is used for many different public health services 
including maternal and child health block grant, recreational shellfish activities, tuberculosis 
control, and many more. The Department anticipates future amendments to the 
consolidated contract to add new programmatic work and further adjust the activities and 
deliverables for existing programmatic work. The term of the contract is from January 1 , 
2025 through December 31, 2027. 
 
For More Information: Copies of the ordinance and related documents are available 
upon request by calling the Council Office at (425) 388-3494, 1(800) 562-4367 x3494, 
TDD 1(800) 877-8339, or by e-mailing Contact.Council@snoco.org. The ordinance is 
also available on the Council’s website at https://snohomish.legistar.com/Default.aspx 
(File # 2024-3158) or https://snohomishcountywa.gov/2134/Council-Hearings-Calendar. 
 
Dated this 30th day of January, 2025. 
 
 
/s/ Elena Lao, CMC    
Deputy Clerk of the Council 
 
Publish: February 5, 2025 
 
SUBMIT AFFIDAVIT TO: County Council 
SUBMIT INVOICE TO:  Health – 252928 
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